
      February Meeting 

 

At a meeting of the Advisory Committee on Socially Responsible Investing, 

held on February 5th, 2013 in the Burden Room of Low Library, the following 

members participated: 

Jack McGourty, Faculty (Chair) 
Kesha Cash, Alumna   
Matthew Chou, Student   
Eric LeSueur, Alumnus 
Marc Levy, Faculty 
Shearwood McClelland, Alumnus 
Sara Mindard, Faculty 
Justin Nathaniel Carter, Student  
Shanita Nicholas, Student 
Matt Roskot, Alumnus 
Alicia White, Student 
 
Absent was:  
Anne Sullivan, Administrator 
 
 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m.   

  
 
Call to Order 

 
The minutes of the December meeting were approved.  Minutes 



The Sudan divestment recommendations were presented and discussed. 
 
The Chair of the Education Subcommittee provided an update on 
activities. 
 
 
The next meeting of the ACSRI is to be held on February 14, 2013. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Ursula Bollini 
Associate Director 
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